
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 6 By Councillor Johnston for answer 

by the Leader of the Council 
Committee at a meeting of the 
Council on 22 November 2018  

   

Question  Can the Council leader confirm, following his answer at 

Leader’s Questions on 25th October, that none of the 

project management staff who will be recruited at a cost of 

£1 million per year (as approved by Full Council on 25th 

October) will work directly or indirectly on the Tram 

Extension Project should it be approved in March 2019? 

Answer   
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